
Critical changes to stream and wetland permitting, set in motion during the Trump 
administration, went into effect in 2021. The changes impacted the United States Army 
Corps of Engineers Nationwide Permit program and the state of Ohio’s ability to protect 
its wetlands and streams through the Clean Water Act. Join Roetzel’s Environmental Law 
Group for a webinar in partnership with CESO, Inc., a national company that provides civil and 
environmental engineering consulting, as we discuss recent changes to the United States 
Army Corps of Engineers Nationwide Permit program as well as the Ohio Environmental 
Protection Agency’s response to changes in the Clean Water Act. 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_yh5j_MF0RL-L4CHqfi_fmg
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